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We Meet on Monday’s at Noon at The National Automobile Museum

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING
You can join us with Zoom:

Greens, Cranberries, Blue Cheese, 
Pecans, Crispy Garlic, Balsamic 

Vinaigrette, Haricot Verts, Cashew, 
Brown Butter, Sherry Vinegar

Basmati Rice Bulger Wheat Pilaf
Roasted Chicken, Thyme Jus

Molasses Bread, Whipped Honey Butter

Monday’s Program
Zach Conine

Nevada State Treasurer

Upcoming Speakers
Natalie Fry

November 6, 2023
Lithium Supply Chain

Dr. David Mitchell, DRI
November 13, 2023

Atmospheric Sciences

Wyn Spiller
November 20, 2023
Rotary Foundation

Upcoming Events

Trunk or Treat Car-nival
October 31, 2023 | 3:00 pm - 6:30 pm

The National Automobile Museum

THE 
Renotarian

Volunteer Opportunity

Trunk or Treat Car-nival
3:00 pm - 6:30 pm

Halloween - October 31, 2023

The National Automobile Museum
needs volunteers to pass out candy. 

Please sign up on ClubRunner.

Zach Conine 
currently serves as 
Nevada’s 23rd State 
Treasurer. Elected in 
November 2018, 
Zach knows that 
responsible financial 
management and 
effective investing is 
the key to ensuring 

long-term growth for the State. As Treasurer, 
Zach leads a team of more than 45 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:..................  Liza Maupin
Pledge: ................................. Laurie Leonard
Scanner.....................................Liza Maupin
Sergeant At Arms...............Colburn Shindell
Cashier........................................ Steve Kent
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle......................................Kevin Melcher
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Zoom Greeter...........................Debe Fennell
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.....................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Honor Roll
David Bianchi....................................... $100
Oliver Grosz......................................... $100
Steve Kent........................................... $200
John LaTourrette.................................. $100
Vinnie Lucido....................................... $100
Maria Sheehan..................................... $100

The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
David Spillers........................President
Laurie Leonard............President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Andrea Cantlon......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Julie Griffiths.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Richard Schreinert..................... Director

Committee Chairs
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
Finance............................ Kevin Melcher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................Shenea Strader
Programs.......Debe Fennell, Jim Endres
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Vocational............................John Tatum
Youth Services.....Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Mike Blakely............................ President
Corry Castaneda ..... Ex-officio RRF P. Pres.
David Spillers......... Ex-officio RCR President
Laurie Leonard.... Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Dave Gallagher............................Trustee
Oliver Grosz.................................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Steve Kent....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................... Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Bill Creekbaum talks about the Rotary 
Youth Exchange program with the club. Bill 
and his family are hosting Victoria, an RYE 
student from Spain. Thank you Bill!
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Membership Information
Please contact Shenea Strader at 

shenea.strader@gmail.com if you have any 
membership questions or need information 
about joining our club.

Continued from Page 1

professionals that are responsible for investing 
public money, financing community assets 
and facilities, processing payments for public 
agencies and collecting and returning 
unclaimed property. Zach is also responsible 
for Nevada College Savings Plans and 
administration of numerous scholarship 
programs and other services that help 
Nevadans plan, save, and pay for post-
secondary education. 

In addition to the daily management of the 
State Treasurer’s Office, Zach serves as a 
member of the State Board of Finance, the 
Las Vegas Stadium Authority Board, the 
Nevada Advisory Council on Federal 
Assistance, the Nevada Grants Council, and 
the Executive Branch Audit Committee. Zach 
serves as Chair of the Board of Trustees of the 
College Savings Plans of Nevada, the Nevada 
Capital Investment Corporation, and the 
Nevada State Infrastructure Bank. 

In his time as Treasurer, the State has 
received two bond rating increases, generated 
the highest investment returns for the State 
in history, and returned the largest amount of 
unclaimed property back to Nevadans since 
the inception of the State’s Unclaimed 
Property Program. 

Prior to serving as State Treasurer, Zach built 
a successful business career in the gaming, 
finance, and consulting sectors. Zach 
graduated with a B.S. from Cornell University’s 
School of Hotel Administration and holds a 
J.D. from UNLV’s William S. Boyd School of 
Law. He and his wife Layke are happily raising 
their daughter Ruby, twin sons Rutherford 
and Theodore, and two dogs, Democracy 
and Liberty.

Zach Conine OUR Place Receives 
New Basketball Hoop

OUR Place is an emergency shelter for women and 
children experiencing homelessness. Recently, The 
Rotary Club of Reno replaced their old basketball 
hoop with a brand new, professional grade 
basketball hoop. The children use this basketball 
hoop every day, and are very excited to play with 
the new equipment! The staff of OUR Place are very 
grateful for this donation. It brings happiness to the 
daily lives of the children living there.
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the
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Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.Notes
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